
Call One 

July 9, 2001 

401 N. Michigan Av., Suite 200 Phone: (3 12) CALL-ONE 
Chicago, IL 604.11 Fax: (3  12) 494-8275 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahasse, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 0 10867-TI, Florida UCS, Inc. 

Dear Ms. ,Bayo: 

A check for the amount past due including penalties and interest, for Docket No. 01 0867- 
TI was sent to Florida Public Service Commission in the amount of $10 1.98, 
checkk7109, dated July 5,2001. 

We apologize for paying the 2000 RAF late and I personally assure you that this will not 
happen again. I took a lot of steps for preventing this omission in the future. I marked 
my calendar and also added it to my Florida to do list. The reason why the 2000 RAF 
was paid late is because we never received anything in the mail regarding the 2000 RAF. 
We first became aware of the past due fee last week when we received a fax from 
Records Fax Server of Florida. I talked to Ms. Paula J. Isler from the Bureau of Service 
Quality and made sure that hture correspondence will be mailed to our current address. 

- 

Again, please accept our sincere apologies. 

We waive any objection to the administrative cancellation of the company's certificate in 
the event its offer is accepted and it fails to comply with the terms which it has offered. 
If, however, there is a factual dispute as to the manner or level of compliance with any 
provision in the settlement, Commission staff will bring the matter to the Commission for 
consideration. 

The proposed settlement amount that we offer is $100.00. Please take into consideration 
the circumstances why the 2000 RAF fee was paid late and also that I took many steps to 
prevent this from happening again. 

We thank you in advance for your understanding. 

Best Tegards, 

Accountant 


